
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

August 22, 2023 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Commission-led workshop series on the Climate Commitment Act, Docket U-230161 

Dear Executive Director Maxwell: 

Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) takes this opportunity to supplement comments it 
previously provided to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) 
in response to the Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments issued in Docket U-230161 
on April 10, 2023. 

In addition to the comments PSE provided on May 10, 2023, PSE makes one further 
comment and a request. PSE would like to draw attention to paragraph 22 of Order 01 in Docket 
UG-230470, which states,  

Finally, we require PSE to work with interested parties through the CCA 
workshop series in Docket U-230161 and with its Low-Income Advisory 
Group to develop a risk sharing mechanism rather than a cost sharing 
mechanism. *** We require PSE to propose a risk sharing mechanism in 
its October filing for Commission review.1 

Considering the obligation referenced above, PSE requests that the Commission set 
the subject of a risk sharing mechanism on the agenda for the next scheduled workshop in 
this proceeding. The next workshop is currently scheduled for September 15, 2023, and to 
date, no agenda has been issued.  

1 Wash. Utils. & Transp. Comm’n. v. Puget Sound Energy, Docket UG-230470, Order 01 (Allowing Tariff Revisions to 
Become Effective Subject to Conditions), at ¶ 22 (Aug. 3, 3023).  
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Thank you for the opportunity to provide this additional comment and request.  

Please contact Wendy Gerlitz at (425) 462-3051 if you have questions regarding this request 
or PSE’s previous comments.  

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs  
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
425-456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
Sheree Strom Carson, Perkins Coie 




